
Men’s Club Board Meeting Minutes December 2, 2024 

President Scott Mayfield called the meeting to order at 2:00 p.m. 

In attendance: Frederick, Dubay, Hannaman, Dillon, Jackson, Wortman, Johnson, and Dent.  

Minutes from the November meeting were seconded and approved by vote. 

Treasurer Ron Frederick presented the club’s financial report.  The Men’s Club bank balance at the 
end of November was $10,550.  Income comparison to last year finds us -$525 to our budget.  
Motion to approve the financial report was made, seconded, and approved by vote. 

Tournament Director Bob Dubay reported that we have 48 players signed up for Men’s Club on 12/4.  
The 12/18 tournament will be a 3 club + putter event.  Players can pick any 3 clubs + putter and 
should show up at the course with only these clubs in their bag.  12/18 will be last Men’s Club 
tournament for the year as the following 2 Wednesdays are Christmas Day and New Year’s Day.  The 
tournament schedule for 2025 has been completed. 

John Hannaman presented the Membership report.  We have 165 regular members, 19 club 
members, and 109 associate members. 

Handicap Chairman, Sean Dillon reported that most of the Wednesday players are posting but 
there are still 4 to 6 players that are neglecting to post their scores.   

Web Chairman Jackson stated that there wasn’t anything new to report this month. 

Rules Chairman Wortman stated that there weren’t any changes to report this month. 

Vice President Johnson was called upon to present the status of the Christmas Brunch to be held 
on 12/14.  To date, approximately 80 attendees have signed up and paid.  Cut o[ to sign up is 12/7 
so that the caterers have adequate time to plan for the brunch. 

Next meeting will be on 1/6/25 at 2 p.m. 

With no further business to discuss, the meeting was adjourned at 2:45 p.m. 

Meeting minutes presented by Pete Johnson, filling in for Secretary Loy. 

  

  

 

 

  


